
 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

OFFICE OF THE LARAMIE COUNTY CLERK  

For Immediate Release: 

 

Date: July 29, 2024  

From: Debra Lee 

Number: 307-633-4264 

Location: Office of the Laramie County Clerk 
 

Republican candidate Gregg Smith withdraws from Senate District #4 Primary  

 

The Laramie County Clerk’s office has received official notification from the Secretary of State’s office 

that legislative candidate Gregg Smith has withdrawn from the Senate District #4 Republican Primary.  Smith 

withdrew from the race on July 26.   

According to the Laramie County Clerk, since ballots have already been printed, notices of Smith’s 

withdrawal are posted at early and satellite polling places and are included with absentee ballots mailed following 

notification of Smith’s withdrawal.  

Senate District #4 includes precincts 2-1, 2-2, 2-4, 2-8, 4-5 and 4-6.   
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